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Comments: My vote is not to remove the protections that already exist and keep them in a condition that allows

climbers to use them safely.

As for the installation of new protection on new routes, it should also not be prohibited, because the group of

climbers is growing and if the installation of protection consistent with safety standards is banned, they will start

doing it illegally, which may cause destruction of the environment and the death of climbers.

The last thought is that new parks are being created so that more people can enjoy the beauty of nature, but it is

not clear that climbers also love nature, support it, take care of it, so where is the equality in access to what

mother nature has given us?


